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Eight New Courses Approved in General Studies 

     Eight new courses have been approved in the School of 

General Studies following a “productive, fun and really en-

gaging” meeting on Friday, Sept. 27, said Dean Robert 

Gregg. The courses will be added to the curriculum start-

ing in 2014, two in the spring and the rest in the fall. 

     Under General Arts and Humanities (GAH), two new 

courses will be offered. Hannah Ueno, associate professor 

of Art, developed a new course on creativity that will introduce the stu-

dents to some of the most amazing minds and creative work from around the world and 

throughout history. Philip Polsinelli, assistant director of Southern Regional ETTC, has cre-

ated a new course, “Good Vibrations” that focuses on the history of audio production from 

Thomas Edison to the present. 

     General Integration and Synthesis (GIS) welcomes a 

new course on quilting from Cindy King, associate pro-

fessor of Creative Writing. The course will examine 

quilts from many different angles including their history 

and contribution to different societies and cultures, and 

will incorporate poetry and fiction. 

     Under General Natural Sciences and Mathematics 

(GNM), two new courses will be available. Adam Aguiar, assistant professor 

of Biology, will instruct a new class dealing with marine conservation, ecology, and saltwa-

ter fishing, specifically striped bass fishing. Dr. Catherine Tredick, assistant professor of En-

vironmental Studies, will help students understand wildlife 

conservation in a new course that focuses on worldwide 

conservation and the biological, cultural, social, and politi-

cal issues that have a bearing on the viability of wildlife 

populations. 

     General Studies (GENS) will offer two new courses. Nes-

tor Smith, an adjunct instructor in SOBL and a regulatory 

and compliance attorney, developed a course on insurance 

law. Dr. Aakash Taneja, associate professor of Computer Science and Information Systems, 

will be teaching a course focused on Cyber Security. 

     A new course in General Social Sciences (GSS), “The Amazing Baby,” will investigate the 

growth and development of the human infant. Dr. Mary Padden, assistant professor of Nurs-

ing, said the course will focus on global perspectives regarding infants, on ethical issues, 

and on gender.                                                         Continued on next page   
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Send Us Your News! 

 We want to know about things going on in the Stockton community. Do you have an unusual hobby? Did one of 

your co-workers win an award or perform outstanding public service? Births, weddings, graduations and the like are 

all good things to submit to the Stockton Times. 

 Contact the editor at (609) 652-4593 or e-mail StocktonTimes@stockton.edu. 
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